
 

 

 
 

Dear Beachside High School families,  

The state-funded ACT College Reportable test is an important upcoming 
assessment for all Juniors on Tuesday, March 26, 2024.  As a reminder, the ACT 
College Reportable test is only for 11th graders. All 9th, 10th, and 12th graders will 
be allowed an at-home learning day. 

To ensure an optimal testing environment, we will allow flexibility to students 
on this day.  High school students who are not participating in the ACT College 
Reportable test may complete assigned work from home or at school on this 
day.   Assigned work will be due on Wednesday, March 27th, the day after the 
exam. 

 


